October 27, 2004

«mail_name1»
«home_line_1»
«home_line_2»
«home_line_3»
«home_line_4»
Dear «salutation»,

Thank you for your regular support of Queen’s University through your pledge to «alloc_long1».  We appreciate your help, and are pleased to enclose a brief report on your investment as well as the opportunity to make the next payment of «next_payment_amt» on your pledge.

With your pledge, you are a partner in our mission to further the quality of excellence of teaching and research at Queen’s.  Your gift represents an opportunity for Queen’s to give something of value back to our local and global community.  Perhaps it will be an outstanding student, distinguished faculty member or hard-working Queen’s alumnus, parent or friend who will benefit from the opportunity you will have created through the next payment on your pledge.

Please complete the enclosed gift card and return it in the envelope provided to ensure your contributions continue according to the schedule you have chosen.

If your gift has crossed this letter in the mail, please accept my thanks.  If you have questions about your pledge, please contact Lisa Drysdale by telephone at 

1-800-267-7837 (ext. 75137), fax 613-533-6795 or email drysdale@post.queensu.ca.

Thank you again for your loyal commitment to Queen’s.

Warm Regards,

Kendra Thin

Director, Alumni and Donor Relations

Encl.

PS - If you would prefer having your pledge payments processed through Electronic Funds Transfer or charged directly to your credit card, simply fill in the related information on the gift card, ensuring that all information is accurate and complete.  Any future payments will then be automatically processed through EFT or charged to your credit card.
